
The Residence Life and Student Services departments at Barton are dedicated to 
providing safe and comfortable living environments for all students, including those 
whose gender identity and/or expression differs from that of the sex assigned to them at 
birth. Any student with questions or concerns about safety, comfort, or inclusion with 
regard to campus housing is encouraged to contact the Residence Life Coordinator at 
620.792.9281 or via email at Housing@bartonccc.edu.  Due to limitations in available 
housing options, there is no guarantee that all of a student’s preferences can be met, 
but we are highly committed to working with all students to find the best 
accommodations possible. 
 
Housing assignments for all students are guided by the following values:  

 Respect for and affirmation of the student’s identity, including gender  

 Prioritized attention to all students’ physical safety and emotional health 
 Enhancing the student’s opportunity for success at Barton by finding the best 

match between the student’s needs and options available 
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